Keith Marshall

From: Barnabas PPG barnabas.ppg@gmail.com

Sent: 23 September 2018 14:19

To: Barnabas PPG

Subject: Barnabas PPG Monthly Bulletin, September EXTRA **Attachments:** BB23_2up.pdf; Ebulletin SEPTEMBER 2018.pdf

To All Barnabas PPG Members ...

[Printed copies to those PPG members without email]

[If you can't read any of the attached documents, or want printed copies of anything mentioned, please contact me and I'll try to send you a copy.]

Welcome to an extra September bulletin for Barnabas PPG members.

Barnabas Bulletin, September Issue

Attached is a copy of the Practice's latest newsletter, *Barnabas Bulletin*. Printed copies will be available in the waiting area in the next couple of days.

NAPP eBulletin

Also attached is the latest (September) eBulletin from NAPP. There are a lot of good things this month, including a survey or two – not all of which I have yet digested. The NAPP "Group of 100", of which we are a member, gets a mention too.

Finally ... Don't forget our meeting on Tuesday 2 October, 1400 hrs in St Barnabas Church Hall. It would be good to see you there!

Keith

Kelui

Keith Marshall, Chairman, Barnabas PPG
76 Ennismore Avenue, Greenford, UB6 0JW
Phone: 020 8864 7993 Mobile: 07847 149 417
Email: barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or kcm@cix.co.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/

You have received this email as a member or associate of Barnabas PPG.

If you no longer wish to remain a member of this group, please reply to this email with REMOVE in the Subject line.

[Please do NOT use "Reply All".]